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Wishing you a Happy Holidays
By , Roger Keays 21 December 2007

Andrew and I (your local web developers) would like to wish you all a happy holiday, happy Hannukah, merry 

Christmas, and a safe new year.

Our office will be closed from the 24th of December to until Wednesday the 2nd of January for a chance to catch 

up on a bit of rest and relaxation (if you can call Christmas that!).

See you in 2008!
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